
U.S. COAST GUARD AUXILIARY 

District Eleven North Region
DIVISION COMMANDERS REPORT

To: Wally Smith, Commodore August 9, 2018

From:  Linda Haynes, Division Commander                        Division:  11

HIGHLIGHTS/”3 UPS”:

1. Flotilla 01 is doing two boat training with Station Lake Tahoe on a continuing schedule.
2. Members are practicing for the upcoming OPTREX in August.
3. Flotillas are continuing to complete VSCs

DETAILS:
1. Flotilla 01 is continuing to do 2-boat training with Station Lake Tahoe.  This provides 

good practice for both the Flotilla and the Station.
2. Due to unexpected issues, our OPTREX has been reduced to a very small number of 

candidates.  
3. Members from all the Flotillas are continuing to work on completing VSCs.  

PROJECTS:
1. There are two more members that need to complete their verifications to complete our 

group of new Aid Verifiers.

CHALLENGES/OBSTACLSES (3 Downs”):

1. With a smaller number of Operational Facilities, it will be difficult to cover all the 
activity on Lake Tahoe.  

2. Recruitment is going very well this year, hopefully we can continue to grow and mentor 
these new members.

3. Getting all our activities scheduled and completed including our Change of Watch.

AGENCY INTERACTION:
None

GOALS AND OBJECTIVES:
Goals set at last meeting. 
PVs – 25, VSCs – 1200, PE hours – 20, Patrol + SAR hours – 229,
Total volunteer hours – 11,100

 


